
 
Thank you for registering for After School Music lessons! 

What’s next? 
Scheduling lessons: We understand that families are planning their schedules and will do our 
best to accommodate requests. We also ask for your flexibility. Students who have studied with 
teachers in the past will be given priority for those teachers. Luca Antonucci will arrange a music 
instructor and confirm the lesson time, day, and location with you. PLEASE CONTACT Luca 
directly with your scheduling requests as early as possible at lantonucci@brimmer.org. 
 
Lessons Begin! 
Lessons will begin during the week of September 29, 2020  
 
Instrument Rental 
Students must have access to an instrument, accessories such as reeds or strings where 
applicable, and music stand (for non-pianists) in order to take lessons. If you are interested in 
renting an instrument, we recommend The Music and Art Center located at 839 Beacon Street, 
Newton Centre. This is also a convenient location for instruments that need routine repair. Please 
contact Luca with questions or concerns about instrument rental.  
 
Music 
Lesson material (books, sheet music) will be assigned be a student’s teacher. Most music 
can be purchased from a music store. Families are responsible for purchasing sheet music 
and other materials as needed.  
 
Lesson Format 
All lessons in 2020/21 will be held online through Zoom or a videoconferencing application of 
the instructor’s choice. Students and teachers should follow Brimmer and May’s guidelines for 
videoconferencing.  
 
Financial Aid 
If you indicated that you receive financial aid from Brimmer for tuition during the registration 
process, please pay the deposit. Your balance will be adjusted at the same percentage of aid 
received, up to 50% for the first instrument. Families will receive an email that it has been 
adjusted.  You may then log on to your account and pay the balance.  Financial aid is limited; 
please apply early. Financial Aid is not available for a second instrument of study.   
 
Recitals 
At the end of the school year, students in Grades 2-12 who wish to share their talents may 
perform at a recital scheduled for Sunday, April 25, 2021. A recital for our young musicians in 
grades Pre-K through Grade 1 will be on Wednesday, April 28, 2021. We expect that these 
recitals will take place over Zoom.		


